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	Text1p4: 
	Text2p4: class
newsletter
	Text5p4: mark your calendar
	Text3p4: a note from the teacher
	Text3ap4:         April Showers Bring May Flowers!
The weather is finally changing and we are able to see the new growth of Spring in flowers, grass, and the trees budding.  We will experience showers and that's okay because that brings rainbows.
I look forward to these last few months with your child.  I am excited to see the academic growth and maturity level changing in every student in our classroom along the way!
	Text5ap4:                IMPORTANT DATES:
SPRING HAS SPRUNG!      
Let's Celebrate!
 
March 29 though April 6th-Spring Break
April 1-April Fool's Day
April 4- EASTER
April 7-Classes Resume
April 22 -Earth Day
April 30-Arbor Day
	Text4p4: What we're learning
	Text6p4: Extra! Extra!
	Text4ap4: READING: Our themes are changing from week to week. This month we will be covering  the Importance of Determination, Facing Challenges, Simple Biographies, Author Studies and The Earth.
MATH:  We are moving right along in our math lessons. We will be introducing time, measurement, money, schedules, calendar and more.
WRITING:  We are continuing to focus on writing sentences in the correct for and completing a 3-5 sentence story/paragraph.
PHONICS:  April is poetry month which is fun.  We will create Acrostic poems, Rhyming poems, Cinquain Poems and practice reading them with rhythm.
MORE: Our class is trying hard to complete some of their remaining minutes in the classroom for Lexia, Dreambox, and Raz-Kids.
	Text6ap4:  
 HAPPY 8th BIRTHDAY to NOAH RODRIGUEZ!
  We hope you have the best birthday ever!!!
            Celebrate with your family 
              and friends on April 19th!
*Don't forget to play a joke for April Fool's!
* Looking forward to the Easter Bunny 
   hoppin' around town. 
         ENJOY YOUR SPRING VACATION!  
    BE CAREFUL< HAVE FUN AND BE SAFE!
	Text7p4: contact me
	Text7ap4: Thank you for allowing me to teach your child!
Please feel free to contact me with questions, ideas, or concerns through the REMIND, email or by calling our school office.
                 708-423-3078


